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This Week... 
 

In phonics, we learnt how to read longer words 
such as ‘shampoo, chimpanzee, windmill and 
sandpit. Our new tricky words this week are 
‘there’, ‘when’ ‘what’ and ‘one’. We have been 
practising our spelling and wrote words like 
‘second, freshness and lunchbox’.   
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 10. We have been finding 
lots of different ways to make 10.  
 

 
 
In our continuous provision, we have continued 
with our topic ‘Up, up and away’. In the water 
tray, we have been looking at transport and have 
been matching the capital and lower case letter 
transport using pegs. We have also been planting 
sunflowers ready to watch them grow and change.   
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Ayah Inaim 
 

Daffodils: Jacob Curry Stanley 
 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

The Raft Ride  

Next Week – Mini Topic Week  

We are going to be learning all about life in 
Australia to complete our topic of ‘Up. Up 
and Away’. The children will be making 

sandwiches to go on a virtual picnic to Bondi 
Beach! Please see your child’s teacher if they 

have any allergies to ham, cheese or jam. 
Remember to complete a consent form on 

Parentapp.  

Thank you!   

Weather changes 
As the weather is improving children are 

encouraged to bring a hat on days when we are 
expecting sun, to protect them while playing 

outside. We also recommend applying sun cream to 
your child in the morning before they come to 

school.  As the weather is very changeable we do 
still recommend bringing a coat. 


